April 2nd,1907.

To The Honorable The City Council:

Centlecmen; -
I beg to call your attention to the
enclosed letter which I have received from Mr.W.H.Stowart,

owvner of the " Hayes Tndian Collection®™ stating that he is

2]

-

desirous of disposing of the same, and offering the City
first choice. This collection is at present on exhibition
in City Museum and is cne of groat interest,and will within

o fow ycars boe very velushi@shs i1 contains t@é relics of

a race which is fast disappearing from our midste.

Yours respectfully,

l

1l enc, Mayor,



